
 
Dear Father (Monsignor), 
 
We the members of Opus Domini Home School Association are seeking a letter of reference for the members of 
your parish noted below. 
 
We are a member-led group of Catholic homeschooling families who support and build each other up in our 
homeschooling journeys, provide resources, share experiences, as well as provide a platform for parents to invite 
other homeschoolers to planned events. 
 
As a group of Catholic parents, we are under the direction of our chaplain, Father Stephen Smith.  
 
To maintain our Catholicity, we require a pastor’s reference for each new member to Opus Domini. 
 
This requirement ensures those who request admittance to this organization are Catholic, have children they 
currently homeschool and adhere to the teachings and directives of our faith. 
 
We ask that you prayerfully consider writing a recommendation for the below mentioned family. 
 
Mother’s name:___________________________________________________ 
 
Father’s name:___________________________________________________ 
 
Child/ren’s name/s: ________________________________________________ 
 
As a group, we require that a pastor’s recommendation is given for each parent listing the names and ages of each 
homeschooled child and listing any and all involvement in your parish community. This ensures that each family’s 
gifts are encouraged appropriately by Opus Domini. 
 
We also welcome any personal feedback you’d be willing to share, as we are a community that seeks to lead each 
child we encounter to the beautiful truths of our faith, while assisting them in their own homeschooling journey. 
 
Should you have any personal questions about our homeschooling group, please reach out to the Opus Domini 
board members at:  OpusDomini@proton.me  
 
 
We pray for many blessings in your ministry to the people entrusted to your care. 
 
Please know, we offer a mass for all pastors who recommend members to our homeschool association on a yearly 
basis. This mass is offered at Church of the Ascension on Sept 21 each year. 
 
Should you recommend the requested family, please affix your signature and parish seal and mail to: 
 
Church of the Ascension  
Att: Opus Domini Homeschool 
555 S. Main Street 
Johnstown, OH 43031 
 
or send via email to:  OpusDomini@proton.me  
 
 
May God bless you in your ministry! 
 
Opus Domini Board 
 
https://opusdomini.groups.io/g/main  


